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UNC-CH’S ICE BUCKET CHALLENGE PROMOTES WATER CONSERVATION INITIATIVE
CHAPEL HILL, N.C.— A local chapter of the ALS Association, the Jim “Catfish” Hunter Chapter, will hold a campus-wide Ice Bucket Challenge at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill on Sept. 7. This event, like any Ice Bucket Challenge, will promote awareness and encourage donations for ALS, but it will use recycled water to support UNC-CH’s ongoing water conservation initiative.
WHAT:


A campus-wide Ice Bucket Challenge using recycled water.
WHO:



The Jim “Catfish” Hunter Chapter is in charge of the event.
WHEN:
The event will begin at 10 a.m. and end at 4 p.m. The registration deadline is Sept. 4. 




Scheduled activities:

10 a.m.
Ice Bucket Challenge events and opportunities to donate.
3 p.m.
Brief presentation about UNC-CH’s “Water In Our World” theme.
WHERE:
The event will take place on South Road near the Bell Tower so that leftover water can easily drain.
DETAILS:
From 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., people will be sporadically participating in the Ice Bucket Challenge. There will be ample opportunity to interview participants, volunteers and bystanders, as there is no concrete schedule. The presentation at 3 p.m. will provide a good photo or video opportunity; speakers, faculty and students involved in the clean water initiative will also be available afterward for interviews.
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